
Receiver was notified with this information 

From: Email, Inforequests  
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2013 9:51 AM 
To: 'George Hartzman' 
Subject: RE: Warehouses - PIRT 2708 
 
Hello Mr. Hartzman: 
 
Per our Engineering & Inspection Property Management division, there is a City owned building at 716 Devon Drive 
that is empty. Attached is the property detail report for this property. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Public Information Desk 
City of Greensboro 
300 W. Washington Street 
Greensboro, NC 27401 
Phone: (336) 373-CITY (2489)  
www.greensboro-nc.gov  






